
N E W S L E T T E R  I N S E R TS O M E T H I N G  
T O  S A Y

'Every young person has
something to say to others. He or
she has something to say to
adults, something to say to
priests, sisters, bishops and even
the Pope. All of us need to listen
to you!' 

POPE FRANCIS

w w w . n a t i o n a l y o u t h s u n d a y . o r g . u k

'Through this journey, the church
wants to listen to the voices, the
sensibilities, the faith as well as
the doubts and criticisms of young
people. We must listen to young
people.' 

POPE FRANCIS

'The reason we have said that all
should be called for counsel is that
the Lord often reveals to the
younger what is best.'  

ST BENEDICT

On the Feast of Christ the King is also National Youth Sunday in England and Wales. 

Pope Francis, when addressing young people, said they that they have something to 

say the Church. To help us listen to insights of the young people in our parish Fr 

(insert name here) would like to invite young people aged between 16-18 /18-21/21- 

25/25-29 (delete as required) to dinner at [insert time] on [insert date] at [insert 

venue]. During a lovely meal Fr[insert name] would like to hear about your lives, 

experiences, thoughts and concerns.  If you are interested please email [insert parish 

email address] 

If you are thinking about accepting this invitation why not watch a short video of five 

young people who went to dinner with their parish priest 

www.nationalyouthsunday.org.uk [insert QR code] 


